
Good afternoon, 

 

Thank you for consulting us on the above application. 

 

Unfortunately, the LLFA is unable to respond to minor applications at this time unless the Planning Officer 

deems there to be a significant flood risk arising from this proposal. If this is the case, please set out your 

concerns and we will endeavour to provide a response within the deadline set. 

 

Please note, this consultation request will not be recorded on our system. 

 

Kind regards 
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